FICCI business delegation to coincide with Nirmala Sitharaman’s visit to Abu Dhabi,
UAE

New Delhi, October 11, 2015: Federation of Indian Chambers of Commerce and Industry (FICCI) has
mounted a business delegation to Abu Dhabi, UAE from 12 -13 October, 2015 coinciding with the
visit of Smt. Nirmala Sitharaman, Minister of State (Independent Charge) for Commerce & Industry,
Government of India’s official visit from October 12-14, 2015 for an Investment Promotion Road
Show and the third meeting of India-UAE High Level Task Force (HLTF) on Investments.

This visit is organized as a follow-up of the recent visit of Hon’ble Prime Minister of India, Shri
Narendra Modi to UAE that evinced keen interest by UAE for increasing investments in India,
including establishment of a UAE-India Infrastructure Investment Fund with an overall target of USD
75 billion.

This visit presents an ideal opportunity for the Indian businesses to interact with policy makers and
business leaders from UAE in re-invigorating the bilateral economic and trade ties and provided a
platform for them to discuss possibilities of engagement with UAE businesses in the areas of mutual
interest namely infrastructure, energy, information technology etc.

Led by Dr. Jyotsna Suri, President, FICCI, the delegation witnessed participation from companies like
Sun International, Hindustan Power Projects Pvt. Ltd., IL&FS Financial Services, L&T, South West
Group, Voltech Group, Tata Sons Limited, Unisis Systems & Solutions, Feedback Infra Private Limited,
Punj Lloyd Limited etc.

The delegation will also participate in “Make in India, Abu Dhabui Road Show” on October 12, 2015.
H. E. Mohamed Thani Murshed Al Rumaithi, Chairman, Abu Dhabi Chamber of Commerce &
Industry, Smt. Nirmala Sitharaman, Minister of State (IC) for Commerce & Industry, Government of
India and Dr. Jyotsna Suri, President, FICCI, along with other eminent dignitaries are expected to
participate and address the participants there.

FICCI MEDIA DIVISION



